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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 057

From: -

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 7:31:16 PM

In recent years there has been criticism of the absence of any requirement for a voter to provide
proof of identity when voting in State and Local Government elections. This was corrected in the
most recent amendment to the Act. | am concerned that the current Amendment Bill proposes

to remove this requirement, and so once again to make it easier for voters to lodge invalid votes.

| ask that you please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity

before casting their vote. This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed
to ensure the integrity of the electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.

Alan Lilley
, Sippy Downs QId. 4556
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